
 

Our association president 

and  our architectural con-

trol board member recently 

attended the Allen County 

Neighborhoods Association 

Meeting. I will be sharing 

this information as it be-

comes  pertinent to what is 

going on in the neighbor-

hood.  

One particular item of in-

terest is  the hazards of not 

addressing dead trees or 

trees that have the poten-

tial to cause harm or dam-

age to person or property.  

I have spoken to a small 

tree company that is will-

ing to come to our 

neighborhood and cut down 

trees that are unwanted. 

They will do this at a dis-

counted rate if we are able 

to supply the manual labor 

to assist with this task. I 

thought that this would be 

a great community event. If 

you have an interest in re-

ceiving a quote for tree re-

moval or stump removal 

please call or email me so 

that I can have the com-

pany give quotes all on the 

same day. The more trees 

that we have the cheaper it 

will become.  

Tinacrouse1127@gmail.com 

or 260-205-0771. 

Nosey Neighbor Information 
I am reserving this section 

for items of information 

pertaining to new 

neighbors that have moved 

in and old neighbors that 

are leaving. Along with 

new babies and other infor-

mation that will help all  of 

us to have a neighborly life 

together.  

I apologize for already be-

ing behind. There were so 

many people moving in and 

out of the addition over the 

summer that I could never 

seem to catch every one at 

home to find out their 

names and other informa-

tion. I do believe I was able 

to drop off all of the wel-

come bags and hope that 

everyone will fill out the 

information cards and get 

them back to the board.  
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I am an amateur astrology 

lover so when ever there is 

something that you will be 

able to see with the neked 

eye I will be  sharing the 

information. 

Gardener’s 

Corner 

There are many 

beautiful flowers and 

plants in our associa-

tion. I would like to 

start a  plant corner 

for those that would 

like to share and 

swap plants.  

We have not lived 

here long enough to 

have many flowers 

yet but I do have dai-

sies to share so call if 

you are interested. 

260-205-0771 

We also have several 

Apples left on the 

tree. So if you can 

use some come and 

pick.  

 

FACEBOOK 

PLEASE HELP!!!!! 

Face book is a  

fabulous  form of  

communication. 

Please join and  

encourage others to 

join our new  

 

Deerfield  

Estates Fort Wayne 

Indiana 

Face book 

Page 

BOARD REQUEST 

Please keep your porch 

lights on.  

Since it gets dark earlier 

our addition is very dark 

Leaving lights on would 

help 

Block Party 

October 17  4:00 

9630 Buck Ct 


